
 

Starting School at Killara 
Kindergarten 2024 

 

Is your child starting school next year? 
We are delighted to welcome you to Killara 
Public School. Please join us for a range of 
events we have planned for our 2024 
Kindergarten children and their families. 

School Tours  
Fridays on 23 June, 4 August, 18 August and  
1 September 2023 at 9:30am 
Our school tours are available for parents and children 
to meet our principal, school leaders and school staff. 
You will have the opportunity to visit classrooms, the 
school’s playgrounds, and facilities. Please contact the 
school office to book into a tour.  

Starting School Information Evening 
Tuesday 5 September 2023 at 7:00pm 
This information session is designed to provide 
parents with more detailed information about all 
aspects of school life at Killara. Topics covered will 
include our values and approach to student 
wellbeing, an overview of the curriculum, parent 
involvement in learning, strategies for preparing your 
child for school and an opportunity to ask questions. 

Transition and Orientation Program 
Wednesday 25 October and Tuesday 31 October 
2023 from 9:30-10:45am 
All Kindergarten students joining us in 2023 are 
invited to spend the morning over two consecutive 
weeks participating in a range of activities as part of 
our Transition and Orientation program. 

Best Start Kindergarten Assessment Period 
Thursday 1 February and Friday 2 February 2024 
The Best Start Kindergarten Assessment takes 
approximately 30 minutes and will be conducted 
prior to your child beginning Kindergarten. The Best 
Start Kindergarten Assessment helps teachers identify 
the literacy and numeracy knowledge and skills  
each child brings to school as they enter Kindergarten. 

 
First Day of Kindergarten 2024 
Monday 5 February 2024 
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Killara Public School  
 
We take pride in providing our students    
with a wide range of educational 
opportunities. This takes place in a dynamic, 
innovative, and caring learning 
environment, focused on achieving high 
levels of success for every child. 
 
I look forward to meeting all our new 
families and encourage you to contact the 
school to arrange a meeting with me so I 
can personally welcome you to our school. 
 
Mrs Pip Fox 
Principal 
 

 

Visit our website at killara-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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